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  2025— “Year of Renewal” Isaiah 40 vs 31 

Dear parents/guardians 
Exceeding abundance! This is our clarion call 
for the third term in our “Year of Renewal.” 
Beginning this term with so much hope and 
promise would have been unimaginable two 
or three months ago. We truly serve an 
amazing God. Thus the Lord has given us 
Ephesians 3 vs 20 as the reference as we 
move forward together to finish the  year 
very strongly.  
WELCOME NEW PUPILS, PARENTS/
GUARDIANS! 
I extend  a warm Kyle Prep welcome to all 
our new pupils, parents and guardians. You 
have made a great choice by choosing us. 
You will surely have an unforgettable life 
changing time with us. We are also very 
excited to welcome back some of our pupils 
who had left!  
UPCOMING EVENTS                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 Class photos & portraits ECD - Grade 

6, Mon 15 - Thurs 18 September. 
 Whitestone Cricket & Tennis Festival 

Sat 20 September, Bulawayo. 
 Kyle Prep Cricket and Tennis 

Triangular vs MMS and Hillcrest Prep.  
 Grade 7 Exams: ZIMSEC; Cambridge 

Checkpoint, CHISZ ICT & Shona.   
ZIMBABWE SPELLING BEE 
Once again our Spelling Bee teams flew our 
flag very high at the National Spelling Bee 
finals! Two of our representatives, Provincial 
Champion Kudzwai Gozo and David 
Chikarakara made it into the top 10! Well 
done to their Coach, Mrs Chinyama, who 
won the National Best Coach award!  
AFTERNOON ACTIVITES & TERM CALENDAR 

Next week we begin out term 3 co-curricular 
activities. There is a lot to look forward to. 
Please refer to the attached calendar of 
events.  
SWIMMING  
This term we focus on swimming, as we 
make our swimming  great again. Please 
note that swimming is compulsory for all 
children. If there is a medial reason why your 
child should not swim kindly send them with 
a doctor’s note.  
WHITESTONE CRICKET AND TENNIS  

Our senior Cricket and Tennis teams travel 
to Bulawayo for the Whitestone Cricket and 

Tennis festival happening on Saturday 20 
September. We wish them all the best as 
they start on the second part of our summer 
sports season.  
KYLE PREP CRICKET AND TENNIS 
TRIANGULAR — COLTS & FILLIES 
On Saturday 20 September we host Hillcrest 
Prep and Murray MacDougall schools for the 
Kyle Prep Cricket and Tennis Triangular. 
Please come in your numbers to support our 
boys and girls.  
UNIFORMS  

We are now in the summer season and it is 
important for your child to always wear their 
school hat to and from school. In this 
swimming season, remember to purchase 
the correct swimming gear including the 
Kyle Prep swimming towel, sold by the 
Parents Assembly Committee at the front 
office.  
CLASS PHOTOS & PORTRAITS  

From Monday 15 September, Goldprint 

Photoplus will be at the school shooting the 

annual class photos and individual portraits  

for ECD to Grade 6 only. Please note that 

order forms and payments are to be made 

later, by 20 October 2025. Kindly ensure that 

your child is  smartly dressed in summer 

uniform for the best shots.  

GATE PASS CHECK 

We would like to thank you so much for your 

overwhelmingly positive response to 

clearing fees balances before schools 

opened. Kindly note that we have issued 

gate passes to all children who have been 

cleared. Please ensure that your child has a 

gate pass to avoid inconveniences from 

Monday morning.  

VERSE OF THE WEEK  

Ephesians 3 vs 20 
 
“Now unto him who is able to do 
immeasurably more than all we ask or 
imagine, according to his power that is at 
work within us.” 
 
Strength and Peace as ever!  

Vision  

To impact Zimbabwe 
and the world through 
empowering confident, 
well-rounded leaders of 
integrity, driven by 
Christian principles.    

 

 

Mission 

We are committed to 
providing an 
appropriate, 
comprehensive 
educational experience, 
cultivating excellence 
and confidence, 
through hard work, by 
God’s grace.  
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